
 

 

8th May 2018 
  

Dear Parents/Carers,   

Year 6 Event Updates 
 

We’re writing to let you know about a couple of changes to some Year 6 events this term and 
also some important dates you may want to put in your diaries now. 
 
The Year 6 trip to Leeds Armouries is due to take place on Tuesday 5th June as normal. We 
are still looking for parents helpers, so if you are able to come on the trip, please inform the 
school office or your child’s class teacher. 
 
We have been informed that the original date for the Year 5/6 Summer Showcase clashes with 
a Chorlton High taster day, therefore we will be inviting Year 6 parents to instead come in for 
their Summer Showcase on Thursday 28th June from 8:45am-9:15am. 
 
The highly anticipated Year 6 production will take place on Thursday 12th July from 2:00pm-
3:00pm. Full details on the performance to follow in due course! 
 
Finally, the Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly, which parents and carers are invited to attend, will 
take place from 9:00am-10:00am on the last day of term (Friday 20th July). This event was 
originally on the calendar for the afternoon, however feedback from last year’s assembly was 
that this didn’t give the children enough of a chance to say goodbye to their classmates and 
teachers at the end of the day. 
 

Kind regards, 
 
Wendy Gibson 
Year 5-6 Phase Leader 


